
I’m writing because this insanity has got to stop!  Legislators need to quit protecting drug dealers and 
start protecting our children, the future of our country.  Legislators need to quit hiding behind political 
correctness and stop protecting doctors who have turned lazy and greedy and have opted to prescribe 
and receive kickbacks instead of treat.  Legislators need to show they care about the health and well 
being of all Oregonian’s through action instead of meaningless words and promises. Legislators need to 
take a stand and stand together for the rights of those victims who have been taken from us and those 
struggling to stay with us.  Many of you have children and grandchildren.  I implore you to take a stand 
to stop this insanity before it affects, if it hasn’t already, those you love.   
 
Don’t let those who have been murdered through the use of illegal drugs or over prescribed medication 
be a death in vain.  Give their life meaning by doing what’s right and pass Taylor’s Law. 
 
Patricia Nest 
10938 SW 64th Ave 
Portland, Or. 97219 
503-341-7732 
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